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In March, we had 7592 views of the website, slightly more than double the 3748 views in

February. The highest number of page views in the last 30 days were:

e Our Meeting

e Home Page/Archives

e Meet the Family Album
e Script and Slides

e Latest News

The site continues to be a resource hub for members as evidenced by the most viewed
pages. The site received 1,409 unique visitors in March from 30 countries, spanning the
globe. It's very cool to see the list of countries. It might not be much of a surprise but the

USA, UK, Canada, Spain, and Germany rank in the top 5 of our visitors.

| will still be stepping down from this position, in the spirit of continuity, and this will be my
last report. There are members who will continue to provide support (me included), and for
continuity it's time for me to step away. It has been a fun opportunity and thank you for
trusting me to be of service.

Warmly,

Conrad



